





Hunslet Moor Primary School Headteacher: Miss H Darley Telephone: 0113 271 7257

Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

Thursday 9th May 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

YEAR 6 SATS ARRANGEMENTS – Week beginning Monday 13th May 2024

Our Year 6 pupils will be sitting their Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) this year. These will take place on the mornings of **Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May 2024**. Children will sit the assessments in class and then will continue lessons as normal once the tests are completed. We have conducted many mock practice assessments with the children this year and they know what to expect. Please see an overview of the week below.

	8:15am	9:30-10:30			11-12	
Monday 13 th	SATs breakfast	GRAMMAR & PUNCTUATION Paper (45 minutes)			SPELLING Paper (30 minutes approx.)	
Tuesday 14t	Please ensure your child is in school from 8:15	READING Paper (1 hour)				
Wed 15 th	It is important they are in school no later than 8:30	9.30-10.00 MATHS PAPER 1 (30 minutes) Arithmetic		Break	MATHS Paper 2 (40 minutes) Reasoning	Lunch
Thur 16 th	Please enter through the small hall!	MATHS Paper 3 (40 minutes) Reasoning		-		
Friday 17 th		No test- normal l	essons			





The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley, , Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham















Hunslet Moor Primary School Headteacher: Miss H Darley Telephone: 0113 271 7257

Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

Free SATs Breakfast for every pupil in Year 6 at 8.15am (Mon-Thurs)

We would like all of Year 6 to join us for a healthy and nutritious breakfast each morning (Mon-Thurs) from 8.15am. The breakfast is <u>free</u> and provides an opportunity for children to have time together relaxing and chatting before their assessments. In previous years, the breakfast has proven really popular and ensures that children are best prepared for their assessments.



Please can we ask for support in making sure children attend this breakfast and that all Year 6 pupils are in school by 8.15 Monday-Thursday during SATs week.

If any child is not in school by 8.30am we will telephone to check on them!

What to bring?

Your child does not need to bring anything extra into school, all equipment will be provided.

How can we best prepare?

Please ensure that over the weeks leading up to SATS, particularly over the bank holiday weekend before SATs week and during test week that your child has:

- Plenty of sleep please make sure they go to bed early (especially on the Sunday and then each evening in the week) and ensure they are not playing on computers or watching television instead of sleeping!
- Plenty of healthy food vegetables and fruit this will ensure their bodies and brains are full of slow releasing energy to help them in the tests.
- **Plenty of fresh air and exercise** there are clear scientific links between exercise, sleep and improved concentration and performance in tests

When will we find out the results?

Test papers are sent away for marking and results will be returned to school in July. We will be able to share results with you shortly after that.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything to do with our Year 6 SATs, please make an appointment at our main school office and the Year 6 team would be more than happy to meet with you.

Yours Faithfully,

The Year 6 team

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley, , Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham







